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March 25, 2024 

18669.0101 

Via Web Portal 

Mr. Jeff Killip 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, WA 98503 

Re: BC-000117; San Juan Express, Inc. d/b/a SAN JUAN EXPRESS Continuance Request 

Dear Mr. Killip: 

The Commission has set, pursuant to Order 01 in the above docket TS-230253, March 30 (April 1) as the 

time to inform the Commission of San Juan Express’s intent with regard to resuming on service on the 

certificated commercial ferry route between Friday Harbor and Seattle.  This is to request a brief 

continuance of that deadline, under WAC 480-07-385, to April 15 in order to allow the Company more 

time to fully explore one remaining option the Company is presently reviewing before providing an 

answer to the Commission in the form of a subsequent Petition for Discontinuance or, alternatively, a 

proposed tariff and time schedule for the seasonal sailing season. 

In that filing, at a minimum we would anticipate providing an additional detailed update similar to 

that of our December 29, 2023 letter at that time. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

David W. Wiley 

dwiley@williamskastner.com

(206) 233-2895

cc:  Matthias Pahnke 
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